



Amelia Pellicciotti 
San Antonio Chapter of the National Federation of the blind 
Minutes for the month of May 2019 
Meeting comes to order at 11:30 a.m. 
The meeting begins with the presidential release. 

The secretary and treasurer’s reports were given for the month of March, as we did not hold a meeting in April. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Harry explains the benefits of using technology to solve challenges in public transportation. Additionally, the president of a company called civtech wants to come to one of our meetings in order to receive feedback on how best to make electric scooters safer for pedestrians in public. 
Some examples of how to accomplish this would be to install bells or other sound-making devices to alert pedestrians of oncoming portable vehicles. 
We remind members to please attend the San Antonio museum of art, which now takes place on the first weekend of the month. 
Harry spoke with various members of the chapter about their professional and personal goals’ progress in the proceeding month. 
Bryan was next able to determine that he has administrative control of the list serve, so that it is no longer enactive. 
The Chapter is also conducting a food drive for the June meeting, please bring non-perishable items, toiletries or any other goods that you would like to donate to the chapter in the 2nd week of June. 
The Chapter hopes to hold a summer cookout in August, with a tentative date to be announced. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:18 p.m. 



